
  
 

MEG SMITH  OBJECT  Submission ID:  207809 

Organisation:  N/A 

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  2577 New South Wales 

Attachment:  N/A 
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This development is not appropriate for the chosen site. As a community member I'm shocked and dismayed 
that this is looking close to being approved. The Southern Highlands roads are already at capacity (try getting 
through Moss Vale at school drop off). I'm concerned about the impact to the environment and the health of 
myself and my family. We had been considering a move from another village in to Moss Vale and we no longer 
feel that's a good idea - there will be others who feel the same and those wanting to get out of Moss Vale 
before there properties are unsellable. We're in the middle of a housing crisis and now this added pressure. I'd 
like to see the Government and other large businesses putting their energy, time and money into reducing 
plastic consumption - recycling like this facility, is not actually treating the root source. Lastly, my daughter 
attended childcare on the same street and I have my youngest daughter on the waitlist for the centre on 

. I can no longer consider this as an option. Waitlists for childcare in the Highlands is 2-3 
years long. An approval of the development here removes one more childcare option for me and hundreds of 
other families. It's looking likely that I will not be able to return to work without childcare. Has this even been 
taken into consideration? 
 

 




